Fort fang@v&@ermmtaw
February PAC Newsletter

Hello FLE Families! As we dive into February, there’s so much to celebrate
and look forward to in our school community! Valentine’s Day is just
around the corner, offering a wonderful opportunity to spread kindness
and connection throughout our classrooms and beyond. Let’s embrace
this month of love by showing appreciation for our teachers, students,
and fellow parents who help make our school such a special place.

1 MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Feb. 10th- Pro-D Day (No School)

Feb. 14th- Cotton Candy Treat Day
Feb. 17th- Family Day (No School)
Feb. 20th- A & W Fun Lunch

Feb. 24th-  Assessment Day (No School)
Mar. 7th- FLE GALA
Mar. 13th- Subway Fun Lunch

2 | FLE PAC MEETING

PAC M _{]'ll]:[NG FIND FLE PAC

UPDATES ON

FEB. 4 AT 7 PM IN THE SCHOOL LIBRARY -
BABYSITTERS PROVIDED.



https://www.facebook.com/share/g/EqSA95uTcLG2xBHo/

FUN CUNCH AND
TREAT DAYS

Lunch

Munchalunch is live! Get your orders in
at least a week in advance.

Friday, Feb. 14th- Cotton Candy
Thursday, Feb. 20th- A&W Fun Lunch
Thursday, March 13th- Subway Fun

No Popcorn Day on March 6th due to
Student Inclusive Conferences. Your
Munchalunch accounts will be
credited. Apologies for the error!

4. BOOK FAIR- FEB. 11 TH=14TH

FLE's Valentine's Scholastic Book Fair is
coming soon! Keep your eyes peeled for
emails that share the times you can
shop. The fair will run from Feb. 11th until
Feb. 14th and needs volunteers. Click on
the link or go to
https://volunteersignup.org/7J7DQ .
Contact Hailey at hailslynneegmail.com

with any of your questions.
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https://munchalunch.com/
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2F7J7DQ&data=05%7C02%7Cjboivin%40sd35.bc.ca%7C59e652fabb0542206f1e08dd41644831%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba15c2a4bb24%7C0%7C0%7C638738621158878859%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Rn7Eo70ggV4Jyk5lyOgmoef1XTljWsDpOhRI%2Fl2JA5o%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2F7J7DQ&data=05%7C02%7Cjboivin%40sd35.bc.ca%7C59e652fabb0542206f1e08dd41644831%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba15c2a4bb24%7C0%7C0%7C638738621158878859%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Rn7Eo70ggV4Jyk5lyOgmoef1XTljWsDpOhRI%2Fl2JA5o%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2F7J7DQ&data=05%7C02%7Cjboivin%40sd35.bc.ca%7C59e652fabb0542206f1e08dd41644831%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba15c2a4bb24%7C0%7C0%7C638738621158878859%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Rn7Eo70ggV4Jyk5lyOgmoef1XTljWsDpOhRI%2Fl2JA5o%3D&reserved=0
mailto:hailslynne@gmail.com

PAC FUNDRATISING
ATl WORK

Over the next few months, we encourage families to continue supportingj\
Fort Langley Elementary through participation in upcoming events,
fundraisers, and volunteer opportunities. Even the smallest efforts—

whether it s helping with an activity, sharing ideas, or simply showing up

—can have a big impact on our school community.
Together, let s keep working to make Fort Langley Elementary a place
where every student thrives. Thank you for your ongoing support, and
hooray to our sensational schooll

Youre Invited! ART
Fort Langley Elementary /4 CARD S
2025 7 i

A SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOL BY
: {FUNDRAISING Ad PURCHASING UNIQUE,

vl
Lals ,»{ﬁ%/ STUDENT CREATED CARDS-
j‘/ BEAUTIFUL KEEPSAKES AND A

4 GREAT WAY TO GIVE BACK TO

OUR SCHOOL! INFO FOR

PURCHASING WILL BE SENT IN
LATE FEB.

WHERE THE WILD THINGS GROW

Dress up or dress down for a fun evening of raising
money for new equipment to support FLE athletics,
PE classes, and outdoor activities.

FRIDAY TIME Fort Langley

MAR 7 Community Hall



https://can.givergy.com/FLEGala2025/?controller=tickets
https://can.givergy.com/FLEGala2025/?controller=tickets

MAKING A DIFFERENCE

TOGETHER!
Thanks to the Mr. Kitteringham, the school district,

parents and our community for coming together to get our
gravel track updated| Here s to teamworkl

We are excited to share that the PAC has funded
a brand-new set of computers for our intemediate

' classes! These tools will empower our students

with exciting learning opportunities and keep
them engaged in the digital age. Thank you for
making this possible!

©OVLVvVoLOoUvVOLUVLoLUVUUVOLVLULUVULUVOLVLULVVUVVLVULVLVU

o0 000 060006000 00 00

SEPTEMBER 17TH, 2024

wy—
\/ OCTOBER 8TH, 2024
KEEP UPDATED AND READ NOVEMBER 5TH, 2024
OUR MINUTES JANUARY 14TH, 2025

Z \

7.0 THE RAC TEAM

CHAIR - JENNIFER KUBE
VICE CHAIR - SAMANTHA BORLAND
CO-TREASURERS - CORNE MOERMAN & SAMANTHA BORLAND
COMMUNICATIONS - CRYSTAL CHOROBA
DPAC - KATELIN WHONE
FUNDRAISING - KATELIN WHONE
FUN LUNCH - ANGELA MOERMAN
SUNSHINE - MIDORI MCMILLAN
MEMBERS AT LARGE - ROSE KOVACS, DANIELLE MCKENZIE, & KATIE JAMES
SPECIAL EVENTS- CHRISTINE DEVRIES
AS A FRIENDLY REMINDER, YOU ARE ALL MEMBERS OF THE PAC. THIS IS JUST
OUR LEADERSHIP TEAM, BUT ALL ARE WELCOME, NEEDED AND ENCOURAGED
TO VOLUNTEER, PARTICIPATE AT EVENTS AND COME TO MEETINGS :)



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RLPOZpJ0T4ie4nzY5VQm7AfS0Oz20heYW1wetbaTv4Y/edit?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1b259RNjQUeaRwBlcBW5mleBInxz4zD_W0c7A1F2Ej08/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UK7MG9BiY9pILm5wUQu37IrRoXGxaXDwoNfbjevem2I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KMMgZgbZrqUQwzRN3w9F7XMnxTilQnzg7F7dic6GLAc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KMMgZgbZrqUQwzRN3w9F7XMnxTilQnzg7F7dic6GLAc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KMMgZgbZrqUQwzRN3w9F7XMnxTilQnzg7F7dic6GLAc/edit?usp=sharing

